]

In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50.72
50-407

fir. Ronald J, Tugmire

Yice Prestdent of Reseerch (Acting)
University of Utah

Salt Lake City, Utsh BR4112

Gent]emen:

This acknow)edges the receipt of your letter ¢.ted Februery 19, 1992, by which
you transmitted Revision § to the Physical Security Plan for your facility.

We find the changes in the subject letter and atiachment thereto to be
congistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, they are
acceptable for inclusion into the plarn,

The enclosure to your letter contains Proprietary Information of the type
specified 11 10 CFR 2.790{d)(1) and 15 being withheld from public disclosure,
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ORICINAL SIGNED BY:
L1 Caliaw aNED BY.

L. &, Callan, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

¢e1
Mr. Dietrich Gehmlich
Reactor Administrator
College of Engineering

2202 M111 Fngineering Bldg.
University of Litar

Sa.v Lake City, Utah 84112

Mr. Gary Sandouist

Reactor Supervisor {Acting)
College of Engingering Mech.
En 1neerin? Department

3209 Mi1) Eng. Ridg.
University of Utah

calt Lake City, Utah 84152
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